
Hello Iron Eagle Families, Happy Friday..!!

It is great to inform you that we completed the State Assessments for all of our Magnet Jr.
High Students and our 11th-grade students. We had more than 98% attendance on the
regular school days and we finished the makeup testing for the remaining students. I am very
proud of our students for taking these assessments seriously. We are looking forward to
achieving higher scores again this year. 

All of our 9th-grade students are scheduled to take the ACT Aspire next week on April 16th
and April 17th. Our 10th-grade students will also take the Practice ACT on the same days.
These assessments are very important for our freshman and sophomore students to get
ready for college and career in the next high school years. 

Again, thank you parents and guardians for your continued support at home. We will finish
the state assessments next week and we will take a short break from the testing before we
start our AP Exams in the First week of May. 

Next week, we are celebrating the Multicultural Night at MIT, on April 19th from 5:30 to 7:30 PM.
You will receive the details in the Flyer and the RSVP form on Monday. Find some more
information about our upcoming events in this newsletter. 

Everyone, have a wonderful weekend and I will see you on Monday!
  
Mr. Gandhi, Headmaster. 
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SCIENCE ETHICS COMMUNITY PROJECT
Mrs. Alba’s Science Ethics Class has been working on a project to improve our “MIT Ethics.”
Each team researched a topic and interviewed the MIT community about issues in their
areas. Based on analysis of the data collected in surveys and interviews, they created an
awareness campaign to improve our MIT Ethical Culture. Some teams designed
informational websites created awareness posters and made commercial videos with
information and skits to educate our community about its importance. The campaigns
will be shared with our school and community in the next two weeks.
Our themes are:
Homework and Test Honesty, Avoid Drugs, Healthy Eating, Physical Activity, Traffic Rules,
and Adequate Use of Phones.
Please be aware and help us build a better MIT Community! 



MIT STATE TESTING SCHEDULE
Dear MIT Parents/Guardians, 

It is that time of year for State Testing. See below for this year’s testing schedule. Please
be aware:

Students are not permitted to have any electronics with them while testing. This
includes cell phones and smartwatches. Students will be asked to turn them off and
put them in their backpacks. 
Headphones will be provided by the school. However, some students may prefer to
use their own headphones, which is fine, but they must be wired headphones.
Bluetooth headphones are not permitted. 

If you have any questions, please contact the front office. 

9th Grade
ACT Aspire Part 1 - April 16
ACT Aspire Part 2 - April 17

10th Grade
Practice ACT Part 1 - April 16
Practice ACT Part 2 - April 17

AP Tests
AP US Government - May 6
AP Chemistry - May 6
AP Human Geography - May 7
AP Microeconomics - May 7
AP Statistics - May 7
AP Literature - May 8
AP Psychology - May 9
AP Calculus AB - May 13
AP Language - May 14
AP Spanish - May 16
AP Biology - May 16



MULTICULTURAL NIGHT



•

•

•

•

•

-



PROM



MIT ATHLETICS



MIT STEMM HIGH SCHOOL ENROLLMENT
2024-2025

MIT High School is accepting applications for the next school year for the 9th - 12th grade
enrollment. MIT staff and students have been attending high school nights at different
school districts as well as inviting the community to take a campus tour. Please, let us know
if you know someone who is interested in taking a campus tour, and we will be able to
schedule them. 

The fillable form for the 2024-2025 enrollment is available on our school website in both
English and Spanish. Please click on About Us, our school, and select APPLY TODAY. once the
form is filled out it can be downloaded and sent to the MIT front office admin team via
email at jcovarrubias@mitglobalonline.org.  

If you refer a new student to attend our school be sure to let that family know
to mention your name when they register,  so your student can get a free

uniform! 



MIT MISSION AND VISION STATEMENT 
Hello Iron Eagel Families, thank you for your continued support to achieve MIT’s mission
and vision. Our Mission and Vision are always available on our school website at
https://www.mitglobalonline.org/Our-School and I would also like to take this opportunity
to share them with you all here. 

Vision:
MIT will provide a science, technology, engineering, and math program to students within
a state-of-the-art research facility with the goal of preparing our students for collegiate
success and successful STEM² careers.

Mission:
Maricopa Institute of Technology (MIT) is a college preparatory high school providing an
advanced science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) education while
challenging students to pursue personal excellence in character in order to serve and
lead others. MIT will provide a comprehensive and rigorous (STEM) curriculum through
interdisciplinary work, independent learning, projects, internships, and college credits
earned by graduation through Advanced Placement (AP) or dual enrollment classes.

https://www.mitglobalonline.org/Our-School

